
 

December 2024 

A Heartfelt Thank You & Hope for the New Year! 

As we approach the end of another year, we at UCP Heartland want to take a moment to express 
our deepest gratitude for the incredible support we have received from you, our generous donors 
and community members. Your kindness has made a profound impact on the lives of individuals 
and families, helping us provide vital programs and services that create lasting change. 

This holiday season, we reflect on the countless smiles, moments of progress, and stories of hope 
that have been possible thanks to your contributions. Whether through financial gifts, volunteering, 
or spreading the word about our mission, each act of support has been a beacon of light for the 
people we serve. You are a vital part of the UCP Heartland community, and we could not have done 
this without you. 

The holiday season is a time for giving, and your unwavering commitment to our mission is a gift 
that keeps on giving throughout the year. This year, we budgeted $75,000 for our year end campaign 
and we are currently 35% below our goal. As you gather with loved ones to celebrate the holidays, 
we ask that you consider continuing your support for UCP Heartland in the new year. Your 
generosity ensures that we can provide the necessary resources, programs, and advocacy that 
empower individuals with disabilities to live fuller, more independent lives. We are confident that, 
with your help, we can continue to create a world where every person – regardless of ability – can 
thrive. 

UCP Heartland sincerely thanks you for being a part of our community. We wish you and your loved 
ones a joyful and peaceful holiday season, and a bright and hopeful new year. 

Warm regards, 

Lori Burch 
Interim CEO 
UCP Heartland 

https://onecau.se/_36uud1

